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Our Guiding Statements
Vision

Empowering students to achieve high levels of academic growth
and personal wellbeing and to be responsible citizens who are

locally rooted and globally connected.

Mission
At Qatar Academy Doha we offer a rigorous academic program with
strong Arabic and Islamic Studies. Our school community develops

and challenges learners to be active, internationally-minded citizens
who demonstrate environmental consciousness.

Values
At Qatar Academy Doha we are SAFE, RESPECTFUL

and RESPONSIBLE learners.

Cultivating a Sustainable Mindset 

Thank you to everyone who contributed names for
QAD Polar Bear.  Congratulations, Sairah PS4A

your name "Snuggles" is the winner!



Director's Message



Director's Message
Dear Parents,

We have had another week with no more Covid-19 student or staff cases
in the school, which is excellent news and reminds us all that the school
is increasingly a safe place to be. The second vaccination for staff will
take place over the spring break, which will give them greater
protection. We continue to review our procedures to ensure that we
deliver the best education we can for our students in the safest
environment. Thank you for all your support in ensuring that the
children wear their masks and practice social distancing, as a “normal”
way of going to school. The more the students have the same
expectations at home and at school, the easier it is for them to maintain
high standards.

Yesterday, we learned that the Primary School has been awarded the
Green Flag by the Qatar Green Building Council (QGBC) as it becomes
the first school in Education City (and the first QF school) to become an
Eco-school. As the QGBC said, this award reflects the great collaborative
work done by students, teachers, staff and parents and on the many
activities and initiatives that the school has launched and participated
in. This is a wonderful achievement by everyone involved in this project
and is a great team effort. The Green Flag is such an important message
to our students that we take environmental concerns very seriously and
that we do not just talk about the environment, but take active steps to
contribute to a greener, environmental world. The award also reflects
the School’s Mission to develop an “environmental consciousness” in our
students.

We begin the spring break after school today. Thank you for your
support of the school and of your children, by helping them with their
education throughout this term, either by bringing them to school or by
supporting their online studies. It has always been the case that strong
connections between parents and school are the best support that a
child’s education can receive and it is, even more, the case during a
pandemic.

Enjoy the spring break with your children!

Best wishes,

Stephen Meek



Principal's Message
Dear Parents,

As a community, we have come to the end of another school term and I
think everyone is ready for Spring Break. School has been challenging
at times and I am sure it has been challenging at home too. 

I am so proud of what the school has achieved this term under ever-
changing circumstances. The teachers have kept it ‘real’ for the
students in class by providing an exciting curriculum, planning events
and projects and participated in community action. Students have
been an absolute delight this term and I thank you and the teachers for
motivating them to be curious, caring individuals. We ended the week
knowing that we had achieved the Green Flag Award, profiling us as an
ECO school. It is a great achievement to be shared and owned by the
whole community. 

Your child’s Mid-Year Report will be sent to you electronically on
Sunday 14th March. Apologies for the delay as they should have gone
out today. Similar to the last term, you will receive an SMS containing a
password, followed by an email shortly after. Please use the password
to access the Report by email. If you have any problems at all, the staff
are in school to support you. Contact Maha on msaid@qf.org.qa also
Yasmin on yabbas@qf.org.qa 44542000 or 44542004. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences begin the first week back and you can
sign up with the Teachers any time during that week, though the
Tuesday the 23rd has been designated to meet you online. You will be
able to discuss the Report and your child's MAP assessments and
growth. More details to follow on MAP.

I hope that you enjoy this weeks’ Akbhar. I am sure that you will be
inspired by the children and staff included in it.

Have a wonderful Spring Break and see you all back in school on
Sunday 21 st March.

Kindest

Marie



QAD CAPTURES THE FLAG!

  CONGRATULATIONS QAD Primary
After completing our 2-year action plan, we have become

the first QF School to be awarded the esteemed
Green Flag Award.

The Eco-Schools programme consists of three structural
elements - The Seven Steps Framework, the Eco-Schools

Themes, and Assessment for the Green Flag.

The Eco-Schools is the largest global sustainable schools
program stipulated by the Foundation for Environmental
Education (FEE). It starts in the classroom and expands to

the community by engaging the next generation in
action-based learning.

Our journey has only just begun - we are excited to
develop our next plan and continue our efforts in

'Cultivating a Sustainable Mindset!'

https://www.ecoschools.global/seven-steps
https://www.ecoschools.global/themes
http://www.fee.global/


Inspiration
On Sunday, March 7th, Ms. Melissa

Woods partnered up with a group of
four 8th grade girls who are on a

mission to spread awareness about
Good Health and Well-being.

Ms. Melissa completed the
international challenge called the

4x4x48 where she ran 4 miles every
4 hours for 48 hours. She began the

challenge at 7:00 am on Saturday
and continuously ran every 4 hours

until Monday morning.

Grade 4 and 5 students cheered Ms.
Melissa on and learned from the
Grade 8 students about the value

and importance of personal health
and well-being.

Thank you, Ms. Melissa, Moza,
Roudha, Hessa and Lujain for

inspiring us all to get active and
focus on our personal health and

well-being


